Your ref: Our ref: EMC/

If telephoning or calling please ask for: Mrs Conolly Tel (01472) 324016

e-mail: Liz.conolly@nelincs.gov.uk



Mr Matthew Grove Humberside Police & Crime Commissioner Pacific Exchange 40 High Street HULL

8th February 2013

Dear Mr Grove

Re: Proposed Police Precept 2013-14

In accordance with Schedule 5 of the Police Reform and Responsibility Act 2011, I write to confirm the outcome from the Humberside Police and Crime Panel's discussion on the proposed Police precept for 2013-14.

NORTI

EAST

Strategic Director

LINCOLNSHIRE COUNCIL www.nelincs.gov.uk

Governance & Transformation

Rob Walsh B.A. (Hons) Solicitor

As you are aware, the Panel discussed the issue at their meeting on 6 February 2013 and were grateful to have had the opportunity to ask questions of you and members of your staff, with the Panel accepting your proposed precept as set out in the recommendation in the report from your office.

While not forming part of a formal recommendation from the Panel, some members of the Panel did raise their concerns about the longer term financial consequences of freezing the precept.

Yours sincerely,

for Strategic Director Governance & Transformation